
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

27th June 2022 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
The bird hide has been built!  We were just wondering if anyone has any bird feeders that they do not 
use that they could donate to our bird hide.  If you do if you could pop them into the school office that 
would be great! 
 
Thank you 
 
From the Bird Hide Group 

 


